Early Years Inclusion Funding (EYIF) FAQ

1.Do I need to apply if a child in my setting already receives EYIF?  
Yes. As the process will be changing from a termly to an annual (academic year) application. You should complete the new application form and ensure it is submitted 2 weeks before the panel date, before the existing EYIF expires. 

2. Where do I send the application form? 
This is to be sent to 0-5SEND.SupportService@sheffield.gov.uk  (password protected ) or to 0-5 via anycomms.

3. We have made referrals to other services, for example health, but are awaiting an appt. Who can moderate the EYSSG levels?
You can add that these haven’t been moderated as the child is awaiting an appt in the box entitled- summary of request.

4. Can I submit an application before 2 weeks prior to the panel meeting?
Yes, absolutely. Just ensure you have also submitted the evidence and the date you require funding from in the summary of request box.

5. Am I ok to submit it now before the next panel meeting on the 21.11.23 even though they have got funding for this term?
Yes, please add when you wish to receive funding from, in the summary of request box.

